
TELANGANA STATE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION: HYDERABAD 

Food Safety Officer in the Institute of Preventive Medicine Public 
Health Laboratories & Food (Health) Administration 

Notification No.06/2022 
 

WEB NOTE 

 

 

It is hereby informed that,  the  candidates who have applied for the 

post of  Food Safety Officer vide Notification No.06/2022 that the 

Commission decided to conduct Examination for above said notification 

on 07/11/2022, The candidates can download hall-ticket on  TSPSC 

website (www.tspsc.gov.in ) one week before the examination date.  

          

Dt:30/09/2022               Sd/- 

Secretary 

Hyderabad.    
 

 


